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March 15. 2013

Mr. Jim Armstrong

Assistant Charleston County Administrator
4045 Bridge View Drive, Suite C-204
North Charleston, SC 29405

Dear Jim:

I wanted to thank you again for all the hard work you and your staff are doing on the Maybank
Highway project on Johns Island.

I understand that your staff is currently assembling the environmental documents for that project
and you need a letter stating the City’s position on the alternatives that are being studied. Please let this
letter serve as a record that the City of Charleston feels that Alternative A (as currently designed — the
more traditional widening of Maybank) is not consistent with the Johns Island Community Plan. The
City feels that the Alternative B (the “Pitchfork™ alternative) is in line with the recommendations of that
plan and is the improvement design we support.

If I can be of any further assistance on this project. please let me know.

(@]

crely yours,

P. Riley. Jr.
yor. City of Charleston

ce: Tim Keane. Director of Planning, Preservation, and Sustainability
Christopher Morgan, Director, Planning Division
Hernan Pena, Director, Traffic and Transportation
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